
DDL wishes ...

Merry Christmas
The wild hunt for Christmas presents is slowly coming to an end and we are 
looking back at our highlights such as the Bartex Planken.

It is rustic & lively on the move and cuts a fine figure in the doors and
furniture industry and is unbeatable in combination with our Anthracite and Sage.

The DDL team would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for the trust you have placed in us and the great 
co-operation with you. 

We would like to develop exciting projects with you again  
next year and look forward to realising them  
together with you.

We wish you and your families  
good health during this time of reflection, 
a Merry Christmas and and a Happy New

year 2024.
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